March 7, 2025
To Whom It May Concern,

I had the pleasure of having Owen Bird as a student in both of his high school
algebra classes. Owen is a hard worker, completes all of his assignments with high
quality, and gets along very well with his peers. Owen is good at asking questions
when he needs clarification, and advocates for himself when necessary.

I know that baseball is a huge part of Owen’s life, and something he is extremely
passionate about. He is very involved in our school’s baseball program, and sets
challenging goals for himself to strive towards. He is a good team player, and
brings a positive attitude to his every day endeavors.

I highly recommend Owen Bird to be a part of your program, and am confident
that he will continue to work hard and pursue his passion for baseball wherever he
may go in his future.

Sincerely,

Emily DiLillo

Paradise Valley High School
Math Teacher



